
 

 

Description of 
Documents Relating to 

HC0004 

 

M6 (M17/M18) Motorway 

Service Area, Athenry to 

Oranmore, Co. Galway  

 

 

Record 1:  Record of 1st Pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on 30th January, 2017 

Letter 1: Letter from prospective applicant dated 14th March, 2017 with comments on 

the record of the 1st pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 2:  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the pre-

application consultation process is formally closed dated 31st August, 2017 

 

   

 

 


